
Moving	up	to	Year	7	
	
Year	6	parents	and	pupils	are	free	to	apply	to	any	secondary	school	of	their	
choice.	However,	a	majority	of	our	year	6	pupils	will	continue	their	education	at	
The	Helena	Romanes	School	and	6th	Form	Centre.	
	
We	work	closely	with	HRS	and	all	other	chosen	secondary	schools,	to	ensure	a	
smooth	transition	into	year	7	for	our	pupils.	Induction	days	for	year	6	are	held	in	
the	summer	term	and	details	of	these	dates	will	be	provided	by	the	school	your	
child	is	due	to	attend.	We	encourage	all	our	year	6’s	to	attend	their	relevant	
induction	days.	
	
In	the	early	autumn	term,	before	your	child	is	due	to	transfer,	application	
procedures	will	be	sent	direct	from	Essex	County	Council.	Also	included	in	this	
information	are	details	of	the	procedures	for	entering	your	child	for	selection	
tests	should	you	wish	to	apply	for	one	of	the	selective	secondary	schools.	If	you	
do	not	receive	your	application	pack	please	contact	Essex	County	Council	direct	
on	0845	603	2200.	
	
All	secondary	schools	hold	open	days/evenings	in	the	autumn	term,	which	are	
advertised	by	the	individual	schools.	
	
In	addition	to	this,	year	5	are	offered	a	taster	day	at	HRS	every	summer	term,	
which	is	arranged	between	the	academy	and	HRS.	
	
Should	you	have	any	queries	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	at	
admin@flitchgreen.net	


